
 

 

 

 

Village Board Report – October 2018 
Welcome to the Village Board Report, which is placed on our website monthly to keep you informed of 

actions taken by the Village Board on ordinances and other significant matters.  

 

 

 

 

IMPACT FEE SUSPENSION - At the October 2, 2018 meeting, the board discussed the temporary suspension 

of School and Library Impact Fees. 

 

SLED HILL FENCING – At the October 2, 2018 meeting, the board accepted a proposal from Peerless Fence in 

the amount of $20,301 for safety fencing on the Sunnyside Memorial Park sled hill. 

 

HAGEN ANNEXATION/ZONING - At the October 16, 2018 meeting, the board performed a first read of 

an ordinance related to the annexation and zoning of the property commonly known as 5515 Wilmot 

Road.  The petitioner proposes to annex the property into the Village and zone it E-5 with a conditional 

use permit for a Service Contractor’s Home Office with a variance to allow for a fence six feet in height. 

 

AD SHELTER AGREEMENT - At the October 16, 2018 meeting, the board approved an amended Ad 

Shelter Agreement to provide for a third Ad Shelter in the Village. 

 

ORDINANCES AND RESOLUTIONS  

 

The Board approved the following ordinances at the October 2, 2018 meeting: 

 

• Ordinance 18-19-12 – Granting an Exception to Chapter 24.19, Garages of the Johnsburg 

Municipal Code for the property at 1401 River Terrace Drive   

 

• Ordinance 18-19-13 - An Ordinance Authorizing the issuance of General Obligation Waterworks 

and Sewerage Refunding Bonds (Alternative Revenue Source) Series 2018 of the Village of 

Johnsburg in an aggregate principal amount not to exceed $1,750,000 for the purpose of 

refinancing outstanding obligations of the Village and paying for the costs related thereto, and 

providing for the levy of a direct annual tax sufficient for the payment of the principal and 

interest on said bonds. 

 

The Board approved the following ordinances at the October 16, 2018 meeting: 

 

• Ordinance 18-19-17 - Temporarily Suspending School and Library Impact Fees 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information about this report and the above referenced matters, please contact Village 

Administrator, Claudett Peters, at 815-385-6023 or cpeters@johnsburg.org. 


